
Newsletter—Week Ending 10th January 2025 

DATES FOR THE DIARY: 

Wednesday 15th January

– P16 College Starts 

Friday 17th January –    

Year 11 College starts 

Thursday 30th January— 

Parents/Carers (All Year Groups) social café 

afternoon (Times to be confirmed) 

Friday 14th February-   

Last day of Term 3 

Monday 24th February -  

In-service day (no pupils) 

Tuesday 25th February–  

Start of Term 4  - All pupils back to school 

RAVENSWOOD POTTERY 

Ravenswood pottery 
sold at Sense Charity 
Shop, Nailsea made 
£93! Thanks to all who 
supported by making or 
buying Christmas     
decorations!  

WARM CLOTHING  

Please ensure that you send 

your child in with warm 

clothing such as coats, hats, 

scarfs and gloves now the 

colder weather is upon us.  

WELCOME BACK 

Happy New Year to all of our Pupils and 

Families. We hope that everyone enjoyed the 

Christmas period. 

It has been lovely to welcome back your   

children into school this week and we are very 

much all looking forward to the new term and 

year ahead. 

Please contact the school if you have any 

questions or queries.  

 

TEAM OF THE WEEK! 

This week’s Team of the Week are: 

P16: Isabelle, Jake & William R 

KS4: Grace P, Axe Class, Elijah & Cody 

KS3: Tommy, Holly, Laila-May, Kia & Elsie 

Primary: Llewellyn, Luke, Tonylee, Cheyenne,  
  Harry B & Jacob B 

 

WELL DONE!  

HEADLICE 

Headlice are in school, but we would like to end 

their education now!  Please check your child's 

head and follow the correct procedures to 

remove them, or their eggs, if they are found!  If 

you would like any advice please contact our 

Healthcare Assistant. . 

MAIN KITCHEN 

The main kitchen will be running normally again 

and will start on the 

week 2 menu on 

Monday. Jacket 

potato's will also be 

back on the menu to 

order as an alternate 

to the main menu. If 

any menu changes 


